
Our Thanks


A big thank you to all the 
people who helped 
design the questions for 
this survey. The response 
from the community was 
excellent.

Their input on housing 
now and in the future has 
shaped the survey that we 
are now sending out – we 
urge everyone to tell us 
what you want. 


What is the point?


We worked with 
Pembrokeshire County 
Council, Pembrokeshire 
Coast National Park 
Authority and were 
invited to contribute to 
the Welsh Government 
consultation. They are 
very interested in what 
we are doing and in the 
responses you will give. 
This is a survey about our 
community, what we 
need and what is 
happening here. Newport 
Town Council want to use 
this survey to effect 
change so please give us 
your support.


HOUSING NEEDS SURVEY

It’s Time to Have Your Say

How you do the Survey

    ………………………………………………………………………………..

It should take no more than 5 to 10 minutes. 
Please fill only one per person


• You will have 2 copies of the survey per 
household


• you can access the survey online at  newport-
pembs.co.uk/what-we-are-doing/


• pick up a copy at Newport Post Office fill it in 
and drop it off there, or


• email npclerk@newport-pembs.co.uk.

• phone 01239 821127 (Tuesday or Thursday 

am)


Please make sure you return it by

 30th April


Newport Town Council want to know the views 
of the whole community and those affected. 

Help us shape the housing we need now and in 
future. 


Thank you 

Newport Town Council


ps: Please share with family and friends to fill in the 
survey too if they have an interest. 
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